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NOTICE 

           28 July 2014 
Dear Members and Residents, 
 
Greetings to All! 
 
With Durga Puja and Kali Puja just round the corner, there is no missing the 

festive air. Sure, the next few months will be hectic, but at the same time, 

immensely enjoyable. For us, this is a festival which doesn’t just mean four 

days of rituals and prayers, but a platform to espouse the cause of bonhomie, 

unity and love. Let that spirit guide us as we move along.  

You all know that at the Special General Meeting of the Block Association 

held on  

27 July 2014, the President and Secretary and Treasurer for the ensuing 

Durga Puja and Kali Puja were unanimously chosen.  

Now, it’s time to take things forward.  

So now, I, on behalf of the Duga Puja & Kali Puja Committee 2014, cordially 

request all our Members and Residents and their families to attend a meeting 

on 5 August (Tuesday) 2014 at 7:45 pm at ‘Utsarga’, BA-122/1, Salt-Lake 

City, Sector-I, Kolkata 700064, to form Sub-Committees, discuss plans, 

exchange ideas and take a solemn pledge of making the Pujas a resounding 

success. 

It is our collective resolve to make things better, greater and happier.  

Thanks and Regards, 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Prasenjit Saha 

Secretary,  

Durga Puja and Kali Puja 2014 


